
WANTED… 

Lost Property 

 

The Children’s Storehouse is run by Jubilee Church 

Solihull, to serve Solihull and its neighbouring 
communities.  Our aim is to show compassion by 

providing good quality second hand clothing for babies, 

children and young people up to the age of 18.   
 

Do you have lost property that is overflowing?  We can 

help!  
 

We would love to take any non-branded school uniform 
and general lost property off your hands, if you would like 

to donate it to the Children’s Storehouse.  We are 

particularly keen to take coats, trousers, skirts, shorts, 
shirts, jumpers - even shoes and trainers!  
 

Donations can be left, at any time, in our Yellow Children’s 

Storehouse bins at the back entrance of: Jago House, 692 
Warwick Road, Solihull. This can be accessed via Mell 

Square Delivery Area D, between The Delhi and The Tap 
and Tandoor.   


